0IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

MR. W. B. MACEY
0IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

ROX 871

SANTA FE,

NEW MEXICO

Dear lir. Macey:

BCX 2045
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

DATE Jenuary 31, 1955

RE:
PRCPOSED NSP 96

PROPCSED NSL

I have examined the application dated 1/20/55
for the Phillips Pet. M. G, Woolworth #4-J 33=R4=3T
Operator Tease and Well No. S-T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:
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Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

Stanley J. Stanley
Engineer




